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January 11, 2018

Sturgeon Lake Minor Hockey Association,

Dear Jim

Thank you very much for your donation towards The Spirit of Christmas this Holiday Season.
Thanks to your generosity and support we were able to fulfill our goal of providing twenty-five local
families in our community with a Christmas they would have otherwise missed out on.

This initiative does not only provide one holiday celebration to a family, but brings hope to those
who need it most. The Spirit of Christmas has been able to make a difference for the past thirteen
years and will continue to do so for many more years to come due to your contribution.

We wish you good health and happiness this Holiday Season. Happy Holidays!

Sincerely,

P S O

Susan Sainsbury
Founder

Senior/Coordinat
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